
 
 

 
 

Malvern CI celebrates Experiential Learning 
Week by focusing on the Not-for-Profit 

Sector 
 

Malvern CI in Toronto is offering a SHSM (Specialist High 
Skills Major) in the Not-for-Profit sector. 

The kick-off event,  
Careers in the Not-for-Profit Sector  

was held during Experiential Learning Week on 
November 22nd. 

 
Grade 10 and 11 students heard from 9 different participating 

organizations: Goodwill Industries, Right To Play, TIFF Bell 
Lightbox, Toronto Botanical Gardens, World Vision, The 

Learning Partnership, Habitat for Humanity, Warden Woods 
Community Centre and Evergreen Brickworks Foundation. 

 
Right To Play presented an energizing and informative key note 
presentation about the beginnings of the organization and 
what it has become today. 
 
Malvern students were very receptive to the presentations and 
gave the day a "thumbs up". They are now ready to explore 
more careers in this varied and worthwhile sector. 

 


